
 

 

 

The PHPA would like to thank Brittney Whiting of Blue Ribbon 
Photograhpy for attending our show both days and taking such lovey 
photos for us all to cherish. If you have not already ordered yours please 
support Brittney and order soon….. We want her to come back next year 
and do it all again  All images used in this newsletter have been kindly 
provided by Brittney for the assn’s use. 

 

            



 

Hello to all Pinto Horse & Pony members…. 

Well the year is closing in on us – the Championship Show is over for 
another year. I would like to say a HUGE ‘Thank You’ to everyone who 
made the show happen again this year….. the sponsors, the volunteers and 
helpers, the behind the scenes people who put in hours & hours which go 
un-noticed, the businesses who support us with donations and sponsorship 
and of course the competitors and their families…together we all make 
this show happen each year  I hope all who attended had a great time 
and most importantly enjoyed themselves. For myself the highlight of our 
show is seeing our young children over the weekend, watching them help 
get their horses ready, seeing them proudly in the ring showing their 
horses with such concentration and pride….this is what makes the hours 
& hours of effort worthwhile.  

For many of us it’s breeding season, new babies are arriving and mares 
are off to stallions again for 2016 foals. I wish all of you the very best 
for each and every foal you are waiting on to arrive or for those gorgeous 
babies that are already on the ground this season. 

On this note I would like to point out that the July/August – October 
period is a very busy time for many people, including the PHPA committee 
members, in particular for the Secretary who is also our Registrar – so if 
you have sent in membership applications, registration applications etc 
please be patient, Margory has been very busy with her own breeding 
season which followed straight after a very busy time with PHPA OFY, 
membership renewals and Championship Show matters. Things are 
starting to settle down again & Margory is now catching up with 
paperwork etc. 

Best wishes to all….. 

Sandie Johnson – President  



 
COLORFUL RYTHYM – exhibited by Melody Dudley won Supreme Led Exhibit 2015 

Garland very kindly donated by ‘Show Garlands Designs by Layla’ 
COLORFUL RYTHYM was also presented with the ‘JCJ Equine Enterprises Perpetual Trophy’ 

 

 



 

 

PHPA Treasurer Andrew Scott & Daiquiri Shez All Western 

Winner of the 2 Y.O Halter Challenge 

Garland sponsored by M.J Dudley Upholstery 



 

 

 

 

 
 

       
  

 

PHPA President Sandie Johnson’s exhibit      

‘Spin A Dream’ 

Winner of the 4 Years & Over Halter Challenge 

Garland sponsored by Kylie Barker  

 

Lisa Rock accepting the Hi Point 

Western Performance Pinto 

Trophy Rug for Bellreve Image 

from PHPA Vice President 

Dannielle Vandenberg 

Sarabah Horse Wear (owned by 

Dannielle) generously donated all 

trophy rugs for 2015 

YAY 



 

 

 

 

 

Left: 

Kym Wilson & Bellviews 

Penelope Pitstop  

Winners of the Senior Horse 

Hunter 4 yrs & over for Pintos 

not exceeding 14 hh 

Right: 

Blau Stories of the Street, exhibited 

by Lisa McMurray 

Winners of the Open Long Reining 

for Pintos exceeding 14 hh 

Leanne Kelly & LND Madetoorder 

Led Trail 2 yrs & under for Pintos 

exceeding 14 hh – making the gate 

look easy  



Our Amazing PHPA Superstar kids ……. 

             
 

 

                                       

 

 Lucy Kennard                                                                                            Tennah Kennard 

2 – 6 year old Child Handler – 2nd                                                          Youth Handler – 1st 

2 – 6 year old Lead Line – 4th                                                                  Youth Western Showmanship – 1st 

Zahra Vandenberg 

2 – 6 year old Child Handler – 3rd 

2 – 6 year old Lead Line – 2nd 

 



                         
 

  

  
   

Maddison Sutton                                                                                       Izaac Vandenberg 

2 – 6 year old Child Handler – 4th                                                          2 – 6 year old Child Handler – 1st 

2 – 6 year old Lead Line – 1st                                                                   2 – 6 year old Lead Line  - 3rd 

 

       

                                                   

 

 

Louise Sutton 

Walk – Trot 7 – 9 years – 1st 

Youth Handler – 2nd 

 



 

       
All Show results and Hi Point results from 2015 are available on the PHPA Face Book page 

  

Top: 

Sandie Johnson 

accepting the Overall 

Hi Point English Pinto 

Trophy Rug awarded 

to Peppy Little 

Hombre                     

Rug donated by 

Sarabah Horse Wear - 

owned by Vice 

President Dannielle 

Vandenberg – who 

generously donated 

all trophy rugs for 

2015 

 

Bottom: 

Peppy Little Hombre 

showing his 

versatility…….   

Champion Hunter   

Fancy Dress Mount  

Sporting Whizz     

Childs Show Hack 

 



I would like to thank the following people and 

businesses for their support this year…. 

Stretch’s Horse Services 

CRT Beaudesert 

M.J Dudley Upholstery Chinchilla 

Blau Sport Horses & Ponies 

Kylie Barker 

Tamborine Village traders 

Trevonnie Performance Horses 

Gleneagle produce 

Show Garlands Designs by Layla 

JCJ Equine Enterprises 

Sarabah Horse Wear 

Crazy Horse Supplies 

Pohlmans the Plant People 

Catherine Auld  

and to our wonderful committee for arriving on Friday and assisting in the office, 

arena and grounds with set up, running, cooking, packing up….making sure 

everything ran smoothly 

Dannielle Vandenberg 

Margory Small 

William Johnson 

Andrew Scott  

With much appreciation, 

Show Secretary: 

Sandie Johnson 

 

 

NEXT PHPA MEETING: 

7 October at the Peak Pub, Peaks Crossing @ 7.00 pm 

Please join us if you can – we like to meet a little earlier and enjoy a meal before 

we start the meeting 

 

   

 



   

     

 

 

Kids & Adults…everyone enjoyed the show  



 
 

YOUR PAPERWORK WILL NOT BE PROCESSED IF YOU HAVE NOT SENT 

FORMS AND PROOF OF PAYMENT CORRECTLY. 

THE SECRETARY HAS HAD FORMS EMAILED TO HER BUT NO ORIGINALS 

POSTED, NO BANK TRANSFER RECIEPT SENT AND IS RECEIVING CALLS FROM 

PEOPLE UNHAPPY THAT THEY’VE NOT HAD THEIR PAPERWORK COMPLETED…  

 

MEMBERS ALSO PLEASE NOTE – AS OF 1 AUG 2015 THE PHPA DOES NOT 

ACCEPT CHEQUES. THE PHPA BANK DETAILS ARE PROVIDED ON THE WEBSITE, 

ON MEMBERSHIP APPLICATIONS ETC 

 

IF YOU WISH FOR YOUR MEMBERSHIP AND OR REGISTRATION TO BE 

PROCESSED PLEASE ENSURE YOU SEND VIA POST THE CORRECT FORMS ETC 

 

THANK YOU  


